
 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
To Customers of Wilderness 

Public Service District 
 
Wilderness PSD will be flushing the entire 
water system during the weeks of NOVEMBER 
04 thru DECEMBER 06, 2024. 
 
CAUTION SHOULD BE USED WHEN COOKING 
OR DOING LAUNDRY DUE TO POSSIBLE 
DISCOLORATION IN THE WATER.  
 
If you have any questions, you may contact 
the water office at 872-1598, Monday thru 
Friday, 8:00 a.m. to 4:00 p.m. 

 

 WHAT WATER MAIN FLUSHING MEANS  

Over time, minerals and other deposits can accumulate inside water mains. To clean the 

mains and remove these deposits, Wilderness PSD flushes the distribution main lines 

twice a year. Flushing water mains involves opening a nearby fire hydrant or blow-off 

valve and discharging water from the hydrant or valve; the high velocity of the water 

cleans the inside of the mains. As this stirs up the minerals sediment and deposits, it can 

cause discoloration in your water. It does not mean that there is any contamination in 

the water. 
 


